Inclusion Policy 
Under no circumstances will a child be denied care based on needing additional support and I welcome all children with all abilities. I will follow all federal and state laws and any regulations pertaining to the education and care of children with disabilities. In the event of needing to provide additional care, I will utilize the tools available to me from The Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) and The Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA). I encourage parents to communicate their child's needs and provide any supporting documentation to help educate myself and staff, especially any communication from IFSP and IEP teams so that your child can continue to thrive in my facility, and I can learn new ways to be adaptive for everyone.  

